
CITY OF LEXINGTON 
SPECIAL WORKSHOP SYNOPSIS 

Thursday, November 5, 2020  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Murphy 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries – Harris – Hughes – Winge 
 
Mayor Murphy called to order the workshop for November 5, 2020 at 7:25 p.m.  

Councilmember’s present: Devries, Harris, Hughes, and Winge.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, 

City Administrator; Chris Galiov, Finance Director; Steve Winter, City Engineer. 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 
 

A. Discuss 2021 Budget        
1. Discuss Memorial Park Reconstruction Project    

  2. Discuss Street Improvements 
 

 Woodland Road       

 Ryan Place 

 Dunlap Avenue Cul de Sac Opening 
3.  Discuss City Hall Interior Painting 

 
The City Council discussed the proposed items for the 2021 Budget.   

 

The consensus was to: 

 
1. Revise the Memorial Park reconstruction to phase in the project to only include the 

asphalting of the main driveway and building the west parking lot – as seen on the 

engineer’s conceptual plan.   

2. Continue forward with the mill and overlay of Woodland Road and Ryan Place 

3. Not move forward with the Dunlap Ave. Cul de Sac opening and reevaluate the traffic 

issues when the Lexington Lofts project is completed. 

4. Only paint the City Council chambers – a different color.   

5. Move ahead with connecting the liquor store to the Anoka County fiber optic system. 

6. Revise the fire department budget requests – Change radio request for $16,000 to 

Miscellaneous equipment - $16,000       

 

                           

 



4.  Staff Input 
 
No input from staff 

 
5.  Council Input 
No input from City Council 
 
6.  Adjourn 
 

Winge made motion to adjourn the workshop at 8:47 p.m.  Councilmember Harris seconded the 

motion.  Motion carried 5-0. 

 

 


